
Report from the Golant Summer Produce and 
Craft Show May 2023 
 
On July 30th 2022, we were delighted to return to 
the Village Hall for our first Annual Show since 
COVID. Despite fewer entries, we put on a 
spectacle to show people new to the village what 
was involved, and the expectation and quality of 
the exhibits.  
 
This year we are hoping for record entries for 
our show on the Saturday 29th July at 2pm. Entry 
forms and schedule are available from the pub, 
online, and each house in the Village will 
receive one through their door. We would also 
love to see more children’s entries.  
 
Earlier this year, we sadly lost one of our 
founding members – John Kift. John had been on 
our Committee since we started the show in 2009, 
bringing great knowledge and expertise to our 
Team. We have since created ‘The John Kift 
Memorial Cup’ in his memory. We have also 
welcomed Neil and Jackie Smith as two new members 
of the Committee. 
 
Janet Gore  
Chair 
 
	


